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Westport Beach Committee Minutes
October 19, 2017
Members Present: 
Tim St. Michel, Chmn.





Leone Farias

Constance Gee



Sean Leach

William Underwood
Lifeguards:
Andrew Baptiste

Meeting called to order at 7:10.
Marlene Samson, Westport Town Clerk, presented amendments to existing Beach Pass Policy that her office thought would clarify issues. These changes were to the following sections, Section 2, Section 6, and Section 10(b). After a brief discussion, Mr. Leach also requested an amendment to section 10(c) regarding the way that values of real estate were to be considered. Chairman St. Michel requested that everyone consider these amendments for a vote at the November meeting.
Minutes of August 17, 2017 accepted unanimously.
Minutes of September 19, 2017 amended with the language in paragraph 2, after the words Beach Avenue...”due to lack of clear signage and demarcation of Town owned property” accepted unanimously.

Chairman report: 

Lifeguard Truck has been put away in Highway Department Maintenance Garage. Monies collected as from beach passes amounted to $74,074.00 to date.

Member input:
Mr. Leach stated that there may be a procurement issue in the plans for East Beach Road.

Chmn. St. Michel addressed Ms. Gee’s issue with closing of Beach Avenue during storm events. He was informed by Police Chief that they could close the road during such events.

Ms. Gee expressed concern about the management of Beach Avenue and the town’s plans. She was asking for an update or presentation. 
Public Input
Citizen Jon Alden inquired about moving forward with the East Beach project, funding, and permitting. 
Motion to adjourn at 8:17. Voted unanimously.

